
The Center for Autism Research invites 
professionals who work with toddlers 
through elementary school-aged children 
who are diagnosed with autism. Families 
and caregivers are also welcome.

WHEN
Wednesday, April 30, 2025
12:00 p.m. – 3:15 p.m.

WHERE
Roberts Center for Pediatric Research

Registration is required. 
Scan the QR code to register. 

NEXT STEPS FOR 
PROFESSSIONALS AND 
FAMILIES – APRIL 30, 2025

Questions? Contact Jamiel Owens at 
owensjd@chop.edu. 

Center for Autism Research


